Hi there,

I am writing as a concerned citizen regarding the state of our downtown.

As we all know, there are an overwhelming amount of people hanging around, using drugs, loitering, vandalizing businesses etc which has only been growing.

But the introduction of tents/encampments right downtown (in the square of the fountain for instance) is a new level. Downtown has already started to slowly feel less and less safe, but the introduction of people living outside right downtown is making it even more so.

I am begging someone to do something about this. I understand this is a complex issue, but the way our beautiful downtown (of a small town) has devolved over the last 2 years is atrocious. Please remove the tents/structures.

Thank you Kevin Earle